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Comments: To all USFS personnel,

Please do not increase the damage already being done forest and wildlife habitat by allowing more cattle grazing
in public lands which are forested.

The cattle industry will soom be declining even more as the appetite for beef declines and the damage done to
air is more publicly acknowledged.

When cattle and their owners enter the forest then a conflict will result with predators like cougars, bears and
wolves, who must be protected for the balances they provide in the numbers of species that benefit us all.

Climate change will affect us all, every species and we must do all we can to mitigate the destruction of forest
habit by logging, mining, grazing, or tourism so we have enough clean air to breath during the harshest weather

yet to come.

Thank you.



